
Dear Families,
It was great to see so many of you at our
parent and carer’s meetings this week for
Years 3, 4 and 5. We have been very
impressed with the quality of work that the
children are producing in all their subject
areas. As a school we have been working on
improving writing with a particular focus on
spelling, punctuation and presentation. We
feel that the books reflect a huge
improvement in these areas.

I had a wonderful time this week at Quarry
Bank with Year 4. The children enjoyed
following maps, reading coordinates and
exploring the woods. We also learnt about the
River Bollin and had great fun running down
the river bank after apples!

 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and
fingers crossed the sun continues to shine.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum
In Art, Year 3 have been learning about

botanical drawings. The children used the
magnifying glasses to look closely at the
flowers before trying to sketch them in

detail. 

Year 6 have thoroughly enjoyed making
blueberry muffins using our kitchen area.

They weighed out all of the ingredients
independently. They children also made

vegetable pasta sauce, deciding whether to
make it chunky or blended.

In Year 5, we have been learning about
irreversible changes. We combined

bicarbonate of soda with white wine vinegar
and were amazed when a balloon inflated,
then shot across the classroom. This was

because a gas - carbon dioxide - was formed
through a chemical reaction. This change was

definitely irreversible!



We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

Together Everyone Achieves More

To listen to and follow instructions.

To play in safe areas of the playground
where an adult can see you.

To walk in school.

To keep your hands and feet to
yourself.

To stop when the whistle blows and
line up safely.

To remember not to slide tackle.

To sit properly on chairs – all four feet.

To stay safe online.



 

Tuesday 8th April  - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                   - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Wednesday 9th April - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                         - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts
Thursday 1st May - INSET DAY
Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
Thursday 8  May - VE Celebration Day (more information to follow)th

WC 12  May - Y6 SATS week (Monday - Thursday)th

Friday 16  May - Y6 Celebration day (fish n chips and ice cream)th

WC 19  May - Y6 Bike Rightth

Friday 23  May - End of Termrd

Monday 9  June - Term startsth

Monday 16  June - Performance Club dress rehearsals - Honk Jnrth

Tuesday 17  June - Performance Club performance 1.30pm / 6pmth

Wednesday 18  June - Performance Club performance 6pmth

Thursday 19  June - SEND Coffee Morningth

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


